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NEWPORT NEWS, VA.

PHONE 244-1270 ® 244.7391-7392
(NORFOLK) 625-0130

January 13, 1966

Stanwood R. Morss

R.R. #3
Bradford, Mass, 01830

Thank you for your kind letter, Bilreesceces

We appreciate hearing from people around the country who are able
to hear WTID. My Chief Engineer turned your letter over to me, and
it's my pleasure to confirm your reception of WIID, Jan. 9.

We have, in recent weeks, put into operation a new transmitting
tower, 415 in length, and have greatly strengthened our sognal.
In the future, we are hoping for further expansion of WTDD.

Again, thank you for writing.




